



Objection 273

Bruce Hurley

1 page

From: Bruce Hurley

Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 2:37 PM

To: FedRedistribution - VIC subject: renaming McMillan electorate

Dear AEC

As a Gippsland resident I fully support the renaming of the McMillan electorate and support the name Bunjileene-Purrine proposed by the Gunaikurnai Land and Water

Aboriginal Corporation, Bunurong Land Council and the Bass Coast South Gippsland Reconciliation Group. It is appropriate that the name of more Federal Electorates reflect our Aboriginal heritage.

Regards Bruce Hurley